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COUNCIL OF NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATIONS
April 16, 2003

AGENDA

l. Approval ofthe sgenda
/Lt!' 'r l"2 Minutes ofthe previous meeting

t- r

3. Treasurer's Repon

4. Report from City Utilities Department - Jonathal Heald

5. R€port from CONA'S meeting with Planning Dept. - Jack Baker

6- Meeting of zoning ordinance committee
r" ' Lrlr+r'

7. Update on Blooming Neighborhoods celebration ,4'- r. '1 '

E. Report from March 26s board training prograrn I ',.r' '

9. IIB 1378 - Grants neighborhood associations stending to commence civil aclions
to promote complienc€ with ordinances when permitted by the enforcing agency.

10. Problems with Psrk and fude program

I l. News ftom the neighborhoods.

12. Adjoumment

CONA meets May 2ln, Planning Committee meets April 296 and 30t at noon in
the Kelly Room
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inut6 of COI{A Meeting
7:00 p.m., Apdl 16, 2003

City Hall Building
Bloomington, lndiana

Directors Present:
Prospect Hill- Bill Sturbaum Bryan Park - Jim Opiat
6h & Ritter - David Walter McDoel Gardens - Jack Baker
Elm Heights - Kathie Holland Old Northeast - Jamie Wissink
HoosierAcres - Fran Moore Highland Village - Jerry Siefers
HoosierAcres - Betty Yoder Eastside - Lucile BaCi€€ise 6c\E{oac I o

Nancy Lumbley - COM Program Oirector Vickie Provine - HAND

Business ireeting
1 . The minutes from the March 19, 2003 meeting were approved.

2. Jim Opiat presented tho Treasurer's Report. The repon is as ofApril 14 and
indicates a net income of $2,223.'16 and a total of $14,336.40 in assets.

3. The staff of the City ot Bloomington Utilities Departmont gave a prBsentation
conceming future plans lor water supply, wastewater trealment and storm water
drainage improvemenls. Because of growth rn demand and the aging of the exisling
sys{em, o'rer $30.7 million in improvements must be made to maintain and expand
the water supply. Likewiss, treatment of wastewater in compliance with EPA
requirements will cost over $40.7 million. Finally, storm water projec{s to reduce
flooding and to repair aging infrastructure will cost ov6r $25.8 million. These
expenditures are scheduled to occur over 5 years, beginning in the year 2002 with
completion by 2007. The funds ror this work, if approved by the City Council, will b6
raised through rate increases. The presentation of information on these three
initiatives took over an hour with several questions from the Board being answered.

4 Jack Baker passed out copies of the Planning Committee's report.

5. Due to the late hour, reporls on the meetings wilh City Dopanments and the update
on tlle March 26n boad training prcgram were tabled.

6. Vickie Provine gave a quick pEsentation on the Blooming Neighborhood celebration
which is scheduled for May 31. She also noted lhal nerghborhood participation in the
July 4 parade would be appreciated.

7. Bill Sturbaum asked that th€ Board members who had signed up for the meetings on
the changes to the zoning ordinance contacl him for a schedule.

There being no ruriher business, the meeting adjoumed al 9i00 PM.
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